

FORT CHRISTMAS HISTORICAL SOCIETY

July 18, 1995

Jungle Adventures 26205 E. Colonial Dr. Christmas, Fl. 32709

Attn: Cindy Westra

Dear Cindy:

On behalf of the staff of Fort Christmas Park and members of the Fort Christmas historical Society, I would like to personally thank you for your generous contribution to our sixth annual Old Fashioned July Fourth Picnic.

Nearly six thousand people braved the heat to join us for this holiday celebration. There were many games, contests and door prize drawings which gave everyone an opportunity to win some of the beautiful items donated by area businesses such as yourself.

As a fund raiser for the Historical Society, the event was a huge success and the society has already purchased numerous antiques to be displayed in our pioneer homes. The first home is slated to be open by mid-October and two more will be moved into the park in the next few months. Our carpenters have been working on these homes for some time, preparing them for the move.

A master plan has been completed and we welcome you at any time to stop in and see our progress toward a "living history" park and/or visit our historical museum.

Once again, thank you for your support which helped us to have a fantastic fun-filled day for the community.

Sincerely,

Barbara Brantley

Fort Christmas Historical Society

arbara Brantley